
Update from Neebing Fire /Rescue Association 

Thank you for supporting your Neebing Emergency Services 
through donations, ticket purchases and support to all Neebing 
Fire/Rescue Association’s fundraising initiatives! 

2024 is a busy year with a Firewood Raffle which ends on July 1st, 
four Rafflebox 50/50 draws, BBQ’s at LRCA’s Day at Little Trout 
Bay on August 24th and at Blake Hall’s 100th Anniversary 
Celebrations on September 13th and 14th. The Annual Cookie & 
Treat Sale will be planned for December. We continue raising 
funds through the collection of metal, cans, and bottles. Monetary 
donations make a big difference and cash and cheques can be left 
at the Neebing office, or donations can be made through Canada 
Helps. We provide charitable receipts. Visit our website to keep in 
touch with our efforts. www.neebingfirerescueassociation.com 

The funding we receive has purchased many items. Since 2002, 
NFRA has raised enough funds to make purchases valued over 
$441,000. A full list can be found by clicking on the link: 
https://www.neebingfirerescueassociation.com/contributions 

In 2023 and 2024, NFRA has been able to purchase updated 
equipment for emergency personnel training, outfit the newest 
pumper with hoses and couplings, furnish Fire Hall 1 with a hose 
rack, reel and dryer, purchase high visibility winter outerwear for 
volunteers, and purchase rechargeable power tools and a 
portable pump.  

Requests for the rest of 2024 include the outfitting of a new rescue 
vehicle. 

Once again, thank you for your support and you can be assured 
that a well-equipped Emergency Services Team is available to 
help you when you are in need.   

Neebing Fire/Rescue Association’s 50/50 has added early bird 
draws valued at $500 to the draws that start June 26th and Sept 25th. 
Don’t miss out on a chance to win twice for each draw. This lottery 
is only available if you are in Ontario during the time of purchase. 
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